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Public Meeting 
Thursday February 2, 2006 – 10 a.m. 

Hearing Room #1  
North Office Building 

Harrisburg  
 

 
AGENDA 

 
1.  Call to Order………………....................................................................Tad Decker, Chairman 

  
 2. Pledge of Allegiance 

 
3. Old Business 
 
                    A: Announcements 
             
                    B: Transcript of Jan. 19 meeting 
                                          
                   C: Ethics 
 
4.  New Business 
 
                    A:   Administration……………………..Michael Walsh, Director, Administration 
 
         B:   Executive Director’s Report…………Anne LaCour Neeb, Executive Director 
 
         C:  Licensing…………………………………….Susan Hensel, Director, Licensing 
                                                                              Anne LaCour Neeb, Executive Director 
                                          Richard Williamson, Director, Gaming Laboratory Operations 
                                                                               
         D:  Regulations…………………………………………Mary Colins, Commissioner 
                                                                        Maureen Williamson, Deputy Chief Counsel 

    
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

5. Adjournment………………………………………………………Tad Decker, Chairman 
 

Next Public Meeting 
Tuesday February 28, 2006, 11 a.m. 

Hearing Room #1 
North Office Building 

Harrisburg 
 
 

 


